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On Wed, Mar 29, 2023 at 6:34 AM Libby Leonard <lleonard12180@gmail.com> wrote:

Aloha, Erika,
 
I’m circling back about this. 
 
Best,
Libby Leonard

On Thursday, March 16, 2023, Libby Leonard <lleonard12180@gmail.com> wrote:
Aloha Erika!
 
Thank you for getting back to me so quickly. See if that works below. If not, I will copy
and paste. I write for national news and locally. I've been doing ongoing reporting for
our local paper in Kohala about the ditch (deadline early ne t month), but have also
been building a much bigger piece that I want to pitch to do with one of my national
editors. 
 
Anyway, take the time you need to take, but sooner would be better if you can swing it. 
 
Appreciate it!
 
Mahalo,
Libby
 
 
 
On Thu, Mar 16, 2023 at 6:57 PM Engle, Erika  wrote:

Aloha Libby,
 
Governor Green’s Constituent Services Team forwarded us your query, given that you
identified yourself as a journalist.
 
We were unable to access the document you linked/uploaded to the form – can you
please re-send it to us, so we can work on your query?
 
Can you also tell us, please, for which publication you write? What is your deadline?
 
Thank you,
 
Erika
 
Aloha Governor Green, I'm a journalist living in Kapa'au. I saw the news about
the Kohala Ditch. I'm wondering how you plan to navigate getting the water
through private land ownership. Below is a document that I obtained from
CWRM that finalized after the ditch allegedly got knocked out by a rockslide that
conveys Surety transferred the nine stream diversions to Ho’okipa Ranch owner
Peter Evanovich, as well as the cancellation and extinguishment of easements.






